
TOWN OF GRANVILLE 

Reappraisal Request for Proposals 

The Town of Granville is requesting proposals from qualified, certified reappraisal contactors or 

individuals to work with the Granville Assessor’s office to complete a town-wide reappraisal for 

the 2026 Grand List or when available. The most recent town wide reappraisal was done in 2008. 

The selected contractor will be responsible for a thorough analysis of local real estate market 

conditions and review of the existing Computer Assisted Mass Appraisal (CAMA) data leading 

to the development of computer models for estimating the fair market value of all taxable and 

non-taxable property in Granville.  

A copy of the Request for Proposal can be obtained by contacting the Town Clerk at (802) 767-

4403. Proposals are to be returned no later than 4:00 p.m., August 1, 2024. This RFP has been 

posted on the Town’s Web Site; www.granvillevermont.org. 

 

 

 

http://www.granvillevermont.org/

